Scenic Heights - Bulldog Bulletin

Newsletter 1/16/24

&

Bullletin

Principal - Shelly Cox
Assistant Principal - Kristin Arnold

CALENDAR

January 8-26 FAST Reading and Math make-ups
PM2
January 17- Bubba’s Spirit Night- 5-8 pm
January 19- 5210 Presentations in KG 7:30/8:10
January 22- SAC meeting 1:45 in conference
room
January 22-23 Escambia County Writing
Progress Monitoring K-5
January 22-26- Literacy Week- more specifics
coming soon
January 26- 5210 Presentations in KG 7:30/8:10
January 30- 2nd grade Program- (Dalbom,
Bonifay, Brown, McDaniel)
February 1 2nd grade Program- Eichelberger,
Holcomb, Obrien
February 2- 5210 Presentations in KG 7:30/8:10
February 5- 5t grade field trip Roy Hyatt
February 6- 5t grade field trip Roy Hyatt

-5th grade field trip Art Museum
February 7- Early Release Day- Dismissal
begins at 11:35 Please plan accordingly!
Little Caesars’ Spirit Day
February 8- 5t grade field trip Roy Hyatt
February 12- March 1 IReady Diagnostic AP2 K-5
February 12-16 BOOK FAIR
February 15- Family Night- Book Fair
February 17- Science Olympiad- only
participating 3rd-5th graders
February 19- Non Student Day- Teacher Learn
Day
February 21- Tijuana Flats Spirit Night- 5-8pm
February 22- Twin Day-more info. To come
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Litemcy Week is coming!,' Believe in your “Sﬁegg’

January 22-26
Monfay- Drop .‘Everytﬁing and Read, Crazy for Reacﬁ’ng
Hair and Sock Day
T uesdhy- Picnic with a Blanket &Plushie
Wed'nesd'ay-WOch Day (word on shirt or create oug‘:it to
match word chosen
T] ﬁursd'ay-ﬁucfd'y Readi’ng/Writing
M{-Cﬁama’er Dress ‘Ujo/Cﬁamcter Poster and Parade in
Cafeteria

t’s Getting COLD Outside!!
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Be sure to have your child’s name written in
his/her jacket and other winter clothing.

Check the lost and found for missing items!

Coach'’s Corner
As we experience some cold, winter months, there are
some important winter wellness tips we need to keep in
mind. It’s easy to drink hot chocolate and other tasteful
drinks, however, don’t forget to drink water. Staying
hydrated is just as important during the winter months as
it is during the summer. It is more common to drink less
water during colder months, which raises the possibility
of dehydration even more. Try to drink at least 8 cups of
water each day to continue to stay hydrated during the
winter. Special tip: if you don’t like the taste of water,
add some healthy flavors to make drinking water more
enjoyable!




GUIDANCE CORNER

It's second semester and we are moving into
Q3. It's a good time to think about the things
we want to accomplish in the next few
months. One way to do this is to set small,
achievable goals. Progress can be easily
monitored this way and the feeling of success
will encourage you to keep striving!
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TONE PART AT ATIMEL

ONE DAY AT A TIME.

your

input is
need

-Parents
-Guardians
-Stakeholders
are invited to attend
and participate

The purpose of the
meeting is to:

ed.

o review and revise the
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WE CAN ACCOMPLISH mrmmemem e

ANY GOAL WE SET FOR
OURSELVES.™
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of the information. Thank you.

Monday, January 22, 2024
at 1:45 PM

TITLE [INPUT OPPORTUNITY

during our regularly scheduled
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING

If you do not understand this information
because of a language barrier, please
contact your child’s school for a translation

School Parent &
Family Engagement
Plan and Compact for
the 24-25 school year

o discuss the
reservation of funds

o discuss building
school staff capacity

Location: Scenic Heights Conference Room

Néu quy vi khong hiéu tin trc nay béi vi ngdn ngi bat
ddng, xin vui long lién lac véi triong hoc ciia con quy vi
dé duoc ban dich clia tin tic nay. Thanh that cam on.

Si usted no entiende esta informacion debido a una
barrera idiomatica favor de ponerse en contacto con la
escuela de su nifio(a). Gracias.

Dot Sforgets

February 7" is an Early
Release Day!

Dismissal begins at 11:35 am.

Please plan accordingly!

Partners in Education Are the
BEST!! Thank you for giving back to
local schools!

Bubba’s 33 will host Spirit
Night for Scenic Heights on
January 17" from 5-9pm.
A portion of sales will be
donated to our school. Sounds
like a night to skip cooking and
eat out as a family. This is a
great way to support our school.
Thank you for supporting our
local business partners who give
back to students.

Several students have art work on display at the Hall Center located
off Texar Drive. We are very proud of our artists! Swing by during
business hours to view artwork at the Hall Center.

Keep up the good work, Bulldogs!

REMINDER
Inclement Weather Dismissal

INCLEMENT WEATHER DISMISSAL,
ALL walkers will be brought to front of
school. Parents will join the car rider line at
the front of the school off Cherry Laurel.
Parents MUST have the Car Rider tag that
was provided at the beginning of the year
placed in your front passenger window.
Students will be called out when you pull up in
the Car Rider Line.

If you do not have the tag- you will have to
park and come inside to show ID.

If you have misplaced your car rider tag- now is
a good time to request a new one- visit the
office to do so. Anyone that picks up your child-
MUST have this tag-everyday!

Absenteeism District Policy

Any student who accumulates five (5)
unexcused absences in a thirty (30)
calendar day period or ten (10) days in
a period of ninety (90) calendar days
will be referred to an attendance child
study team. The student’s unresolved
or chronic attendance problems,
which include excessive tardies
and/or early checkouts, will involve
District school social workers and a
possible referral to the court system.
The student’s parent/guardian shall
be notified, and a meeting will be
scheduled to identify potential
remedies. This policy applies to
absences from individual class
periods, as well as to absences from
the entire school day. 1003.26, F.S.




